

St. Charles Parish

OFFICE OF THE PARISH PRESIDENT



January 4, 2021

Mr. George Becnel Bec's at the Lake Restaurant and Catering 3225 Delille Street Chalmette, LA 70043

Dear Mr. Becnel,

In accordance with Ordinance No. 19-1-10 of the St. Charles Parish Council adopted on January 22, 2019, I am hereby renewing our Professional Concessions Services Agreement for the period January 01, 2021 to December 31, 2021. If this meets with your approval, please indicate so by signing below and returning two originals for our files.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you and the employees of Bec's at the Lake Restaurant and Catering for your continued work in providing this needed service to the citizens of St. Charles Parish.

Sincerely,

Matthew Jewell

Parish President

Approved: George Becnel

Managing Partner

Bec's at the Lake Restaurant and Catering

Cc. St. Charles Parish Council

Anedra Coleman, Assistant Director of Parks and Recreation Duane Foret, Director of Parks and Recreation

Mike Palamone, CAO